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I do not feel that there is sufficient evidence in the language of this bill where we get 

to understand where this tax money is going and how it’s being spent and who is 

spending it and who is getting it. Well, I support helping the homeless. We need more 

accountability with the people that are helping and doing the work and handling these 

funds. I’m a single mother and I’m getting taxed to death. We need more 

transparency. 


